November 21, 1944.

Mr. David I, Hoyls,
Coach of Basketball,
Lee High School,
Lﬁo’ Mass,

Dear Mr. Hoyle:

The basketball film which you ask about in your
letter of November 2nd, is entitled "Basketball Pundamentals”.
It is a two reel film, made by the BEastman Kodak Company, as

a part of their ‘bomhing films division,

The University of Kansas Extension Division has

this film which may be rented at a fee of $2.00 plus trnm-
portation charges. If you are interested in renting i%, I
suggeat you write direotly to the hmion Division,.

| T do not kmow of another film which is quite as
good as this for tuohing basketball f\mdmmhln to the boyl.

Wishing you success in your oonuhing. Tam

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




